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Example of facilities we are delivering across NSW 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, 
continuing its program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a 
program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future 
learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local economy. 

Project overview  

The purpose-built campus will include a separate primary school and high school with modern 
facilities to support students, teachers and the community. In addition to new teaching and 
learning spaces, the primary and high schools will have new libraries, new halls, playing fields 
and open spaces.  

You can view the latest artist renders and fly through animation on our website on our 
Jindabyne Education Campus project web page 

Progress summary 

The Submissions Report for the State Significant Development (SSD) application has been 
lodged with the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) on the DPE planning portal: 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/JindabyneEducationCampus.  

This Submissions Report addresses the submissions received in response to the public exhibition 
of the State Significant Development (SSD) application.  
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Supporting documentation accompanying the SSD application has also been amended in 
response to public and agency comments.  

These modifications include: 

• A reduction in the number of trees to be removed 

• Aesthetic improvements to the fencing design 
• Coordination of shared pathways between the school and town centre. 

  

Next steps 

• Ongoing development of design. 
• Determination of the State Significant Development (SSD) application by DPE. 
• Tendering of main works contract for the appointment of a builder. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Artist impression of the primary school courtyard 
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